

Slade Road, Erdington Birmingham, B23 7JH

Tel: 0121 566 4300 Fax: 0121 566 4302 E-mail: enquiry@stockgrn.bham.sch.uk

www.stocklandgreen.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs R. Goode











22<sup>nd</sup> November 2024

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## **Attendance Update**

We want to highlight a dip in attendance across all year groups this week. While we understand that the cold weather presents challenges and seasonal illnesses have increased, we want to emphasize that children should attend school every day if they are well enough. We miss your child when they are not in school.

Minor symptoms, such as a sore throat or a runny nose, are not usually reasons to stay home. Missing school unnecessarily disrupts learning and impact your child's progress.

For guidance on whether your child is too ill to attend school, please refer to the NHS advice available at <a href="https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/">https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/</a>

Together, we can support your child to Attend with P.R.I.D.E.

Stockland Green School

